

## Imdiam Creek News

JANUARY 1990

## NEWEST LITTLE NEIGHBOR:

Terry and Sue Bittner on Bent Tree Court are the proud parents of Brenton Dale Bittner, born November 11th at Brokaw Hospital weighing in at 6 pounds, 13 ounces.

## NEW NEIGHBOR:

Steve and Joyce Erschen have moved into the solar house on Lot 19 Candle Ridge Road. Steve works at Diamond Star and Joyce works for Caterpillar in Pontiac. They have a daughter Tammy age 21 and a son Joseph age 19. They moved from Chenoa and are really enjoying the quiet and beauty of Indian Creek.

## HOMEOWNERS/WATER ASSOCIATION:

The Annual Homeowners meeting is tentatively scheduled for March 15th at the Towanda Community Building. Notices will be sent to all prior to the meeting. The board is seeking nominations for two positions - Treasurer and Homeowners Chairman. Topics to be discussed will be a Neighborhood Watch, use of the common area, social events, water/well, and footbridge.

Firewood gathering of fallen timber is encouraged especially in the common area below the water tower. There are many large trees which have been down a few years. This privilege is reserved for Indian Creek Homeowners.

The emergency generator available for our use has been repaired and is available for delivery. A test will be scheduled within the next month with the National Guard. Four or five volunteers are needed for learn how to operate this system in an emergency situation. Call Ron Parsons or Larry Meyer to volunteer to participate in this test.